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Dear Carrie,
 
We are pleased to inform you that your poster has been accepted by the MAC-MLA Poster
Committee of the MAC-MLA Annual Conference in October, 2019, in Durham, NC. 
 

Your session will take place on Saturday, October 5th from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm. Poster set-up is from

4:00 pm to 5:30 pm. The poster session will take place on the 2nd Floor balcony.
 
Please confirm by Friday, August 16th that you will be presenting your poster.
Please note:

·       You must be registered to attend the conference in order to present.
·       Poster display boards are 48”wide and 36” tall. 
·       Pushpins will be available, however, you may want to bring a few as a backup plan.

 
 
If you have any questions about your poster presentation, please contact me and I will be happy to
assist.
 
Thank you very much for your submission and we look forward to your poster presentation!
Terri
Chair, MAC-MLA Posters Chair, 2019
 
 
Terri Ottosen, MLIS, AHIP
Community Engagement and Health Literacy Librarian
 
Health Sciences Library
335 S. Columbia Street, CB #7585
Chapel Hill, NC 27599-7585
The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill
P  919-843-3102   E  ottosen@email.unc.edu
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